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The Budget: A Year in Review
It has now already been a year since we passed the 2023-24 biennial budget. Republicans worked hard to craft a budget that worked for Wisconsinites and that allowed our state to make positive steps towards the future. I think it’s always important and wise to be reminded of the hard work done throughout our last legislative session.
Small communities like ours in the district are too often forgotten by liberal bureaucrats in big cities like Madison and Milwaukee. The benefit of last year’s budget is that my colleagues and I worked extremely hard to make sure we were not forgotten. Every single community in Wisconsin saw at least a 20 % increase in funding and in most cases, small towns and villages saw an even great percentage increase to offset previous years of no increase.
Another important measure that we took that I have talked about in the past is the incredible investment we made in our agricultural and local roads. I proudly stood, voted, and worked alongside my caucus in making sure that our roads were given $1.5 billion. This crucial amount of cash has already been being used to fill potholes, maintenance roads, reconstruct agricultural roads, and all around make travel on Wisconsin roads safer than ever before.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, I want to remind everyone about the amount of money and time we put into building our workforce from small towns to big cities. We made sure to dedicate $1.4 billion towards labor shortages and workforce needs. This money will help increase the ability of our state’s youth apprenticeship program. An estimated 10,000 children are positively affected by program on a yearly basis and so it made abundant sense to continue to invest dollars into this program. This money we have dedicated to our workforce will allow our state to start solving our job shortages and move Wisconsin forward to the future.
As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns at Rep.Pronschinske@legis.wi.gov.
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